
June 4, 2020

 

My number one priority is the health and well being of my 
clients and community... 

Hello  Everyone!  

Governor Whitmer is encouraging that we continue to “telework to the extent possible” and I’ve 
been busy doing just that! I will be returning to the office on a limited basis June 15th for previously 
scheduled in-person appointments. As we gradually move into a phase of re-opening I’d like to 
share what steps I’m taking to create a safe and comfortable visit together:  

 *I will limit sessions to no more than two per day in-office.  

 *In-office sessions are available, but telephone or televideo sessions are encouraged. For my 
out of state and overseas clients this is nothing new, and YES it works just as well. I’ll meet you via 
FaceTime or Skype for televideo appointments. Your comfort level and safety during our reading is 
top priority. When Tricia calls you to confirm your appointment you can go over any questions and 
options.  

  *Unfortunately I cannot see entire families in-office at present as we practice social distancing. 
I can see up to two people at a time, however,  based on the six feet rule.  

 *No more than one person in the waiting room at a time. 

 *Enhanced cleaning between each client of all surfaces, and doorknobs, as well as a fifteen 
minute window between each client is in practice. 

 *Hand sanitizer and disinfectant wet wipes are provided. 
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 *We practice six feet social distancing. 

 *Windows are open for fresh air. 

 *When you arrive, if you prefer, I am happy to meet you at the front door for complete 
contactless entry.  

 *Please wear a mask 

 *If I have a fever, and I’ll check daily, I will reschedule you. I ask that you do the same, and 
please do not enter the office building if you have any Covid 19 symptoms, have been knowingly 
exposed to Covid 19 in the past few weeks, or exposed to any large groups of people recently. Your 
health is your, and our wealth! 

Lastly, lets remember that we are still in the middle of a pandemic and need to stay cautious. 
Depending on our state’s statistics and mandates we may need to change protocols or return to  
visiting exclusively via phone or video.  

Los Angeles, I will not be in town in August as planned this year. I do miss you and look forward to 
our in person visits at a later date. In the meantime, I’ll talk with you on the phone or see you on 
televideo, where, by the way, I have seen orbs and things galore that the naked eye doesn’t always 
pick up!  

Thank you all for your patience and support during this unprecedented and unpredictable time!  We 
will keep you updated on my website  www.clearpathpsychicreadings.com  as we go. Please feel free 
to contact us with any questions, suggestions, or concerns you may have.  

I miss you all, and want, as you do, to hug, socialize, and return to pre-covid days, but we can’t fully 
quite yet. Together,  lets stay happy, healthy, and safe. “See” you soon! 

All Our Best, 

Wendy and Assistant Tricia 

Wendy

2

http://www.clearpathpsychicreadings.com

	Photo courtesy of Assistant Tricia
	My number one priority is the health and well being of my clients and community...

